FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR
TRAFFIC DETOURS FOR ROADWAY WORK

State Road (SR) 76/Kanner Highway Resurfacing Project
From north of SW Cabana Point Circle to SR-5/US-1

City of Stuart, Martin County, Florida

Financial Project ID: 443995-1-52-01

Full Closure of Poppleton Creek Entrance at SR-76/Kanner Highway to Take Place Jan. 31 - Feb. 7

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information for the SR-76/Kanner
Highway Resurfacing Project spanning 1.4 miles in Martin County. Please see below for information on the upcoming
lane closures to allow for watermain utility work at the entrance to Poppleton Creek.

Construction Cost: $5,064,094.62 Construction Start: July 25, 2022 Estimated Completion: Summer 2023

WATERMAIN WORK AT SR-76/KANNER HIGHWAY

AND POPPLETON CREEK INTERSECTION \ Kmeger%%%/\'
e Beginning at 6 p.m., Tuesday, January 31, 2023, the

entrance to Poppleton Creek at southbound ‘ Stian SE Ocean Blvd

SR-76/Kanner Highway, will be closed

around-the-clock through approximately 10 a.m., ‘ ‘

Tuesday, February 7, 2023, for watermain work. e

Tuesday, Feb. 7 through Wednesday, Feb. 15 will be ‘\ ‘ pe. 629

used as contingency dates if needed. \\ “’;4

SW Riverview St " w,
¢ Northbound SR-76/Kanner Highway traffic will be \ L —
detoured via SR-714/Monterey Road and SW Palm
City Road to the Poppleton Creek entrance at SW
Riverview Street o
¢ Southbound SR-76/Kanner Highway traffic will be
detoured via SR-5/US-1 and SW Palm City Road to the
Poppleton Creek entrance at SW Riverview Street
¢ Southbound SR-5/US 1 traffic will be detoured via
SW Palm City Road to the Poppleton Creek entrance
at SW Riverview Street
e Northbound SR-5/US-1 traffic will be detoured via SW
Palm City Road to the Poppleton Creek entrance at SW
Riverview Street

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS
CONTACT INFORMATION

o M.lllmg a.r:jd r?surfélcllng the lestmg rc;]atm)dwa\é; so;ne Aaron Watt, P.E., FDOT Project Manager
mlnoherI ednlsng V‘g occura c?nf northbound an aaron.watt@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 429-4938
southbound SR-76/Kanner Highway David Brackin, FDOT Project Administrator

e Upgrade crosswalks and curb ramps to meet Americans  qavid.brackin@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 321-1351
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with Disabilities Act (ADA) standards Samantha Kayser, Community Outreach Specialist
e Install sidewalks, signage and pavement markings skayser@corradino.com or (772) 579-5479
o Upgrade pedestrian lighting at two signalized WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA

intersections at SR-714/Monterey Road and SR-5/US-1 Project website: www.d4fdot.com

e Upgrade or restore drainage pipes and replace sections  Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/
of the City of Stuart’s watermain at various locations Instagram/Twitter: @ MyFDOT_SEFL

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances
economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.

Please contact the Community Outreach Specialist, Samantha Kayser, to be added to the project email notification lists. Public participation is solicited

without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.
Updated: 1/11/2023


mailto:aaron.watt@dot.state.fl.us
mailto:david.brackin@dot.state.fl.us
mailto:skayser@corradino.com
http://www.d4fdot.com
http://www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/

